
From: CISOmbudsman.PublicAffairs [mailto:CISOmbudsman.PublicAffairs@hq.dhs.gov]  

Sent: Thursday, May 30, 2013 9:07 AM 
Subject: DHS Form G-28 

 
 

 
Dear Stakeholder, 
 
The Ombudsman’s Office would like to remind you that USCIS recently 
began requiring an updated version of DHS Form G-28 on May 26, 
2013. 
 
If you are an attorney or other representative contacting the 
Ombudsman’s Office about an application or petition for an 
immigration benefit filed with USCIS on or after May 26, 2013, please 
provide a completed copy of the new DHS Form G-28.  If you do not 
provide a completed copy of the new version of DHS Form G-28, we will 
not be able to contact USCIS on behalf of your client. 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
Office of the Citizenship and Immigration Services Ombudsman 
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